Ref. No. LUC 189

September 26, 1962

Mr. Edward 5. T. Ching 52
Room 12, 95 Mevchaut Street
Homolulu, Hawaii

‘Dear Mr. Ching:

This letter will confirm the information tramsmitted to you by telephome om
August 28, 1962, as follows: :

The Land Use Commission of the State of Hawail, at its meeting at Wilcox Scheol,
Lihue, Kausi, August 21, 1962, pursusnt to hearings emd comsideration required
by the provisioms of Act 187, SLE 1961, reached a decision mot to approve your
two applicaticas (SP(T) 62-6 and SP(T) 62-15) for special permission to build
and operate a food drive-im, service station, mmd acdessory uses im the Waimea,
South Kohala District, amd Pehoa, Puna District, vespectively, County of Hawaii.

The following reasoms were given in each case:





